Dear Ady,

It’s been so nice long since we last were in touch, but | didn’t forget all of the wonderful events which
we had to gather. There is a public event upcoming here and | wanted to invite you over to stay in my
home for this event.

Nowruz is traditionally celebrated in my hometown on the first day of spring; moreover, it is the first
day of the Persian calendar and we have 5 days holiday upfront. Not only people are happy for new
year holidays, but also, weather is incredibly nice to have a walk outside the city.

After New Year party with our common friends in a friendly environment, you could enjoy yourself
with a sort of delicious Iranian foods and fantastic fireworks. We will continue the holidays with off
road driving in nearby desert if you like and we could stay overnight there as well. Furthermore, there
is a natural Spa in outskirt of city and I’m sure we will have lots of fun there.

I really hope you accept my invitation and it will not be the same without you.
All The best

Yavar



